
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Hitachi High-Tech Receives the 2024 Intel EPIC Valued Supplier 
Award for Technology 

  

March 29, 2024 – Intel announces 2024 EPIC Supplier Program Award recipients and 

Hitachi High-Tech Corporation has received the Intel EPIC Valued Supplier Award for 

Technology. Hitachi High-Tech is one of the selected companies in all of Intel’s global 

supply chain to win an EPIC Valued Supplier Award for 2024. 

 

For further details, please visit Intel Newsroom: 

Intel Announces 2024 EPIC Supplier Program Award Recipients 

https://www.intel.com/content/www/us/en/newsroom/news/intel-announces-2024-epic-supplier-program-award-recipients.html

